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Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat  

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  

280 Slater Street P.O. Box 1046, Station B  

Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 

 

October 3, 2022 

 

Subject: Canadian Nuclear Laboratories’ application for a 10-year renewal of the Port Hope Project 

Waste Nuclear Substance Licence for the completion of the Port Hope Area Initiative - Reference 

Number: 2022-H-13. 

 

Dear Secretariat: 

 

I write this letter today in support of  the application made by Canadian Nuclear Laboratories (CNL) for a 

ten (10) year renewal of  the licence to continue the cleanup of  historic low-level radioactive waste in Port 

Hope, Ontario as part of  the Port Hope Area Initiative (PHAI). 

 

As a community member of  the PHAI for the past 4 years, I have observed first-hand the progress made for 

the benefit of  the community. I have witnessed the economic and social benefits within the communities as 

a result of the activities of the PHAI. Through job creation, derived economic spin-off  and infrastructure 

improvement, the municipality has received benefit from the ongoing project. 

 

Additionally, many CNL staff  live in the local area, they rent or own homes, participate in community 

events and shop locally, contributing further economic benefit. 

 

The PHAI project has, and will continue to, create job opportunities through subcontractors during the 

licence extension period, including in areas such as landscaping, engineering, construction and 

administration. 

 

Thank you for providing the opportunity to intervene in this matter,  

 

 
 

Heather Kenny 
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